
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 4:20:07 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2021 3:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Susan McNamee

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Seasonal cottage

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I object strongly to the increase in rates for our seasonal properties that are used only 5 months of the
year.According the the chart of rate increases the R2 category has the largest increase of the three rate classes.Our
delivery cost of hydro is already MORE than I use. It is also more for 6month use than I pay for hydro to my
permanent home in London Ont.How can this be fair!!
   Please consider a seasonal rate for those of us that have limited use of hydro and yet the highest rates which are
going to go HIGHER.
Thank you,
Susan McNamee
EB 2020-0246

-- Attachment --




